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SCHOOL BOARD
OF NIAGARA

On March 9, 2016, the District School Board of Niagara held its annual Community Planning and
Partnerships (CPP) meeting. During the meeting, long-term accommodation planning data was shared
along with information regarding facilities with the potential for facility-sharing partnerships.

The following organizations were in attendance at the 2016 CPP meeting:

e Brock University

e City of Port Colborne

e (City of St. Catharines

e (City of Welland

e Town of Fort Erie

e Town of Lincoln

e Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake

e Town of Pelham

e Hamilton Niagara Haldimand Brant Local Health Integration Network

Information presented at the meeting is viewable at:
http://www.dsbn.org/uploadedFiles/DSBN Main Website/Community/Partnerships/FacilitiesHavingPot
entialForFacilityPartnership.pdf
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